EPA

Our reference: EF13/4992 DOC16/488407
Contact: Matthew Rizzuto (02) 62297002

Ms Nicole Brewer

Team Leader — Resource Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO BOX 39

SYDNEY 2001

ATT: Mr Tim Stuckey

Dear Ms Brewer

Application to Modify Project Approval - Capital 2 Wind Farm (MP10_0135 MOD 4)

| refer to the Department of Planning and Environment {DPE) correspondence dated 22 September
2016 requesting comments from the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on an application to
medify the Project Approval for the Capital 2 Wind Farm (MP10_0135 MOD).

The modification application seeks to extend the project approval for the Capital 2 Wind Farm project
from 1 November 2016 to 1 November 2021. 1 understand that no other changes to the project as
approved by the Planning Assessment Commission in 2011 are proposed by the modification
application. '

The EPA has reviewed the modification application and has not identified any issues with the
proposed extension of time requested by the proponent. In this regard the EFA has no further
comments on the proposed modification.

If you have any queries or wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Matthew Rizzuto, on
(02) 62297002 or gueanbeyan@epa.nsw.gov.au
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